
PITTSBURGH'S =MI II 
RADIO 1250 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

January 27, 2000 

Our station received your letter dated January 11, 2000. In your letter, you requested to 
receive verification confirming your report that you were able to get reception of our 
station from 8:00 PM to 9:00 PM on December 12, 1999. 

Based on our limited past records, it appears that your report is correct. 

Thank you for listening to our station. 

Sincerely, 

Jessamy Tang 
President and General Manager 
ESPN Radio 1250 

AN ABC OWNED STATION 


